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THE END OF AUGUST! 
 When the KLC Matching Funds Drive was started in April, it was stated that the goal 
was to raise $250,000 in two months, in order to match the $250,000 that had been designat-
ed as a matching funds gift to KLC from an anonymous individual’s estate. As of the end of 
July, $220,000 had been received toward that goal. That’s 4/5s of the amount we are attempt-
ing to raise! That’s awesome, amazing, and something to give thanks to God for.  

While that two month period was extended by the executor of the donor’s estate, the 
time has come to bring this drive to an end. It has been determined that this matching funds 
drive will conclude at the end of August. That means that there is only one month left to raise 
the $30,000 that we need in order to take advantage of the entire $250,000 in matching funds, 
which would then give the congregation $500,000 to use toward the expansion of the KLC fa-
cilities. 

If you would like to help with this final push, and make a donation that will double your 
gift, dollar for dollar, please make your check payable to Kihei Lutheran Church, placing the 
words “Matching Funds” in the memo line, and mail it to KLC  220 Moi Place  Kihei, HI  96753. 
Mahalo nui for your involvement. If you need further information, please contact Pastor Dave 
(879-7979). 

SPECIAL 
LUNCHEON 

On Sunday, August 
12, a luncheon will 
be held at 10:45 
a.m., following wor-

ship, to give everyone an opportunity to 
meet the person we’re hoping will accept the 
new staff position for Youth & Family Minis-
try at KLC. That person and his wife will be 
visiting from the Mainland August 7-13, and 
will be at worship that morning. Please plan 
on remaining after worship for this time of 
fellowship and welcome. Lunch will be pro-
vided. If you have any questions, please 
speak with Vicki Nelson (879-6908) or Pas-
tor Dave. 
  

MAUI MASTERWORKS  
SUMMER CONCERT 

Tickets are now on sale for the Maui Master-
works presentation of the "Creation", on Sun-
day, August 19.  Ten of our own KLC mem-
bers are singing in this performance and our 
own Lisa Paulson is singing the part of Eve.  
The Summer Masterworks is at the Castle 
Theater this year!  There are three prices for 
the tickets, so get them early. Tickets can be 
purchased through the Maui Arts and Cultural 
Center ticket office. 



ALOHA FROM PASTOR DAVE 

 

 In Deuteronomy 11, God instructs the Israelites to teach his words to 
the children, doing so “when you sit at home and when you walk along the 
road, when you lie down and when you get up”. In other words, they are in-

structed to teach their children about God’s love and grace at all times and in all places. 
 We have just completed Vacation Bible School under the theme “Son Rock Kid’s 
Camp”. It was an amazing week where 50 keiki from KLC, the Tongan and Korean United 
Methodist congregations that use our facilities, and the Kihei community all learned about 
building their lives on the Rock, who is Jesus. If you want to see how amazing it was, go to the 
KLC website (www.kiheilutheran.org), and from there go to the KLC Facebook page. There 
you will find pictures of how the worship area was completely transformed into a camp ground, 
complete with a forest of trees, a huge tent that served as the story telling place, and a full ar-
ray of animals from the forest. Each day 20+ high school youth and adults served together to 
provide a story time, crafts, snacks, games, and singing for everyone who came.  

All of this brought home to me once again the importance of children in the life of the 
church, and making sure that they are raised in the knowledge of Jesus and his relationship 
with them. It also reaffirmed in my mind the fact that this congregation is so completely dedi-
cated to our youth and God’s relationship with them. KLC is truly a place where it is under-
stood that the youth are not only the church of the future. They are the church right now as 
well. 

 Because we feel so strongly about that fact, we are expanding our staff with a full time 
person in the area of Youth & Family Ministry. August 7-13, our #1 candidate for this position 
will be visiting, with his wife, from the Mainland. They will meet with a number of different 
groups from the congregation, including the young adults/marrieds/families, and the youth. 
There will also be a luncheon following worship on Sunday, August 12th (see related article on 
the front page), where the entire congregation is invited to meet and greet them. The purpose 
in adding a person to the KLC staff in these areas is so that we might lift up and affirm the im-
portance of youth, as well as young adults, as full members of the congregation. This is some-
thing that we have been dreaming about, hoping for, and planning for, for well over a year. It’s 
exciting to see the plans finally coming together. 

God calls us to raise our youth knowing who Christ is, and what he has done for us. 
This has been an important ministry at KLC, and continues to be so even to today. As we greet 
the candidate and his wife this month, keep those things in mind. We’re seeking to follow 
God’s will, both in terms of teaching our youth about Christ, and knowing the Holy Spirit’s guid-
ance in bringing onboard an additional staff person to work in these areas. May God be with 
and direct what we do for his glory!  

Ke Akua me ke Aloha, 
 

 
Dave 
Krueger 

BUILDING TEAM UPDATE 
 The building team continues to refine the building expansion plan 
as discussions continue with various stakeholder groups to assure the 
final plan includes their input.  The goal is to make the final plan function 
well for all the various programs and activities of our Church. 

A detailed cost estimate is underway.  Once we have the cost es-
timate, the team will prepare a draft implementation plan for review by 
the Church council at their September meeting.  The next step will be to have the implementa-
tion plan presented and approved by the congregation by the end of September.  We can then 
proceed with construction drawings  and start the building permit process. 



KLC’S MUSIC MINISTRY 
Aloha!   KLC is so blessed to have such an awesome music ministry.   Please 
prayerfully consider joining in this fall.   Come and join in the praise to our Lord!! 
 
THURSDAY, AUGUST 30—HULA - 5:30-6:30PM   Contact Sally Handley 
 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 2—CHOIR – 10:20-11:20AM  Contact Kathy Krueger 
 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 10—CHIMES – 5-6PM   Contact Beth Wills 

Family photos of 
babies, little kids, teens, young adults 

and all us older folks too! 
Search your albums for cute, honest, 
funny, weird, silly pictures of family 

members. 
REWARD  

for photos that will make us smile! 
Your Time, Talent, & Treasures Team 
will turn them into Attention-Attracting  

Posters for this year’s Stewardship Pro-
gram -  “Intentional Living & Joy-filled 

Giving.” Send digital or scanned photos 
to:  

Sharon.mcelroy@hawaiiantel.net 
by August  15th. 

The KLC Ohana would like to 
extend its sympathy to the 
family of Kick (Zel’s mom), 
Zel and Margie Terluin on the 
death of Zel’s brother, Jasper. 

LOGO CONTEST  
OPEN TO ALL AGES 

The 3 T’s Team (“Time, Talent, & Treasures”) 
wants a logo for this year’s Stewardship Pro-

gram. 
Our Theme is “Intentional Living & Joy-Filled 

Giving.” 
Think of things and activities that make you 

feel joyful and intentional.  Put them together 
to make a logo. 

Children & Adults’ Ideas Welcome. 
Our main colors will be red, yellow & blue. 

Look for the winning logos on mailings,  
posters and handouts. 

Submit as many entries as you like into the 
church office by August 30th. 

JULY ANGELS 
 There’s no doubt about 
whom the angels are at KLC for 
July – it’s the numerous people 
who made VBS possible. Count-

less hours went into preparing scenery mu-
rals, animals, special snacks, games, story 
time, etc. It would be difficult at best to try and 
name everyone involved because we might 
miss someone. Because of that fact, we’ll 
simply give a standing ovation to everyone 
who had a hand in making “SonRock Kids 
Camp” possible, and declare them all KLC 
angels. Mahalo nui to each of you. You lived 
out the important ministry of sharing the Good 
News of Jesus with others - something that 
will remain with the keiki for years to come. 
We cannot thank you enough! 

PRAYER SHAWL  
MINISTRY 

 Aloha!  The ladies of 
the prayer shawl ministry 
continue to meet during the 

summer on Thursday mornings from 9-
11AM.   Please know you are most welcome 
to come and join us at any time.    Prayer 
Shawls are available for any occasion and 
can be picked up at the church  office Mon-
day – Friday and on Sunday mornings.    The 
next blessing of the prayer shawls will be 
Sunday, October 14th.   This ministry contin-
ues to flourish as it wraps so many in prayer 
and in God’s love.   Please keep this ministry 
in your daily prayers.   God bless you and 
yours!!     -The Prayer Shawl Hui 



SPIRITUAL CARE VOLUNTEER TRAINING 
 Pacific Health Ministry is offering spiritual care training this year at Maui Memorial Medi-
cal Center in September and October.  It will be conducted by Rev. Amy Crowe, the chaplain 
at the hospital.  The program prepares attendees for visitation and care-giving in their congre-
gations, or as a spiritual care volunteer with Pacific Health Ministry. 
 The classes begin on September 11th, and conclude October 16, 2012.  Once a week 
on a week-day morning for two hours, classes will include many professionals and volunteers, 
who will share their knowledge about spiritual care, living with loss, cultural practices, and com-
munication skills.  Both women and men are encouraged to participate.   
 If you are interested, please inquire at the church office for an application or see Sanni 
Tharp, who has been a spiritual care volunteer at the hospital for the last two years. 

BACK PACK BUDDIES 
This September the KLC Community/Outreach  
Team will begin a new ministry called “BACK 
PACK BUDDIES”  This is a program to provide 
nourishing child-friendly food to  elementary 
school children who might  otherwise not have 
access to meals over the weekend. The program   

will provide weekend meals for children at Kihei Elementary School starting on September 
20th. At the start of the program, 25 children in need will be identified by the school staff and 
bring their backpacks to a designated area on Friday mornings. We expect to expand the pro-
gram to 50 students soon after and that it will continue to increase. On Wednesdays,  a team of 
volunteers will package: 2 breakfasts, 2 lunches, 2 dinners, 4 healthy snacks, and a piece of 
fresh fruit in a container to be placed inside each backpack for the children to pick-up before 
leaving school Friday afternoons. This will provide the child with good nutrition over the week-
end.             
  Single servings of child-friendly foods will be collected during a food drive in Septem-
ber. Flyers with examples of these foods will be displayed at various  locations through out the 
church facility. Some examples are: single serving boxes of cereal, oatmeal packets, canned 
chicken noodle soup (easy-open top), single serving of tuna/chicken salad, Chef Boyardee sin-
gle serving  meals, mac and cheese, apple sauce cups, fruit cups, granola bars, protein bars, 
fruit bars, mixed nut snacks and raisins.       
  Parishioners can be involved by contributing to the food drive and/or volunteering to 
help pack the meals.  Monetary donations will also be accepted.     
  We know that there is a large hunger problem on Maui. This is the only program to 
address hunger in young children. A child needs good nutrition to grow and develop. Research 
has proven that well-fed children concentrate better, receive better grades in school, and have 
less developmental problems. They are happier and better-behaved. 
   Our children are our greatest resource and deserve to be well-fed. As Jesus said, 
“Feed my Sheep, Feed My Sheep, Feed my Lambs.”  I ask the Lord’s blessing and the prayers 
of the KLC congregation on this new endeavor.  May it grow and prosper.   
                  Mahalo, Kathy Reiser  



SONROCK KIDS CAMP  
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
 A BIG MAHALO to everyone 
who helped and was involved with all 
aspects of putting VBS together! It 
was a great week and such a bless-
ing to reach out to 50 keiki in the 

community for Christ.  Mahalo to the congregation for all 
your support. We could not have done it without you! 

KEIKI SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS NEEDED 
Sunday School Update: Monthly teachers are needed to work with our Kei-
ki Sunday School Program (Grades K through 5).  Please contact Margie 
Terluin for a spot on the roster. Sunday School will begin on September 
16th and run until May 19th. Please use your special gift to teach and get to 
know the wonderful children in our KLC Sunday School program! 



June 2011 2012 

Average Sun-
day Worship 
Attendance - 

 

127 

 

132 

Offerings For 
The Month 

(members & visi-
tors) 

 

$ 10,384.39 

 

$ 14,603.38 

 Offerings – 
Year to Date 

(members & visi-
tors) 

 

$116,907.25 

 

$171,950.25 

IMPORTANT STATISTICS 

“LIKE” US ON FACEBOOK 
If you haven’t already “liked” KLC’s 
Facebook page:  

http://www.facebook.com/KiheiLutheran, go 
ahead and do so to be the most up-to-date 
on upcoming church events.  A link is al-
ready on the church website! 

BUSINESS CARDS 

A BIG MAHALO to those who have submitted 
business cards!  The business card binder of 
KLC’s businesses is now available on the Greet-
ers’ table on Sunday mornings.  Please feel free 
to add your own business cards to the binder and 
Genevieve will organize them accordingly.  Con-
tinue to drop them off at the church office as this 
will hopefully serve as a great resource for the 
church.  What better way to support each other’s 
businesses!  Mahalo! 

 
Next meeting will be on  

Wednesday, August 15th, 
 7:00 p.m. 

HAU‘OLI LA HANAU!  

Donna Nelson                8/4              
Joy Nelson                     8/4 
Gina Mohr-Casey           8/9 
Sue Moorcroft                8/9 
Craig Weber                  8/11 
Ede Stratton                   8/14 
Joan Grotz                     8/15 
Jessica Nelson              8/15 
Dave Schultz                 8/15 
Eric Burgemeister          8/16 
Gloriann McDowell        8/17 
Kevin Kruschensky        8/20 
Jeanine Hay                   8/23 
Sharon Begalke             8/24 
Kirsten Paulson             8/25 
Kamalu Elaban              8/26 
Andrea Harris                8/26 
Tayon Spencer              8/27 
Carolyn Young               8/27 
Dylan Barona                 8/29 
Sam Mather                   8/30 
Lance Ziegler                 8/31 

HAU‘OLI LA HO‘OMANA‘O 

David & Melanie Spencer       8/3 
Roy & Carol Gesch 8/7 
Derek & Kellie Elaban    8/13 
Leib & Peggy Alexander     8/15 
Don & Sharon Begalke               8/16 
Mike & Cheri Beyersdorf             8/16 
Mike & Nancy Dennison              8/23 
Walt & Joan Grotz                       8/26 
Brad & Diana Hill                         8/26 
George & Connie Pluchos           8/26 
James & Andrea Harris               8/27 
Gretchen & Frazier Benson         8/27 

ONLINE SPIRITUAL 
GIFTS  

ASSESSMENT    

  The KLC Spiritual Gifts 
Team reminds you that you 
can take an online spiritual 
gifts assessment that will help 

you discover what your particular spiritual gifts 
are. Even if you have taken an inventory in the 
past, you’re being encouraged to take the 10 
minutes needed to complete this new assess-
ment. The results will immediately be given to 
you at the time you’ve completed the invento-
ry, as well as be sent to the Spiritual Gifts 
Team via email. Please go to the KLC website 
(www.kiheilutheran.org) and click on the link 
posted there to take the spiritual gifts assess-
ment and learn how your gifts can best be 
used to serve our God. For more information, 
or a “hard copy” of the assessment (if you 
don’t want to take it online), please contact Jan 
Porter at 283-6111.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASSISTING MINISTERS 
August  5  — 9:00 am   Vicki Nelson 
August 12 — 9:00 am   Allie Rudow 
August 19 — 9:00 am   Andrea Harris 
August 26 — 9:00 am   Richard Gesch 

 
COMMUNION 

August  5  — 9:00 am   Sharon S., Bert S., Holly & Bailey P., 
           Nancy Kentz 

August 12 — 9:00 am   Donna S., Gail C., Sue M.,  
            Carolyn R-W., Jeanne Vorhes 
August 19 — 9:00 am   Linda H., Karen G., Joy N., Evelyn K. 
August 26 — 9:00 am   Nelson Ohana 
 
        GREETERS 
August  5  — 9:00 am   Bert S., Holly & Bailey P. 
August 12 — 9:00 am   Donna S. & Gail C. 
August 19 — 9:00 am   Leib A. & Carolyn R-W. 
August 26 — 9:00 am   Tom & Cheryl Reitz 
 
         FLOWERS 

(sign-up sheet on lanai table) 
August  5  — 9:00 am   Kick, Zel, Margie Terluin 
           (*in honor of Jasper Terluin) 
August 12 — 9:00 am   Roy & Carol Gesch  
           (*1 year Anniversary-8/7) 
August 19 — 9:00 am    
August 26 — 9:00 am   Bert & Bev Schifferling 
 
        KEIKI CARE 
August  5  — 9:00 am   Sharon McElroy 
August 12 — 9:00 am   Connie & Emily Pluchos 
August 19 — 9:00 am   Jeanne Vorhes 
August 26 — 9:00 am   Jeanie Vance 
 
        MEDIA  
August  5  — 9:00 am   Allie Rudow 
August 12 — 9:00 am   Sharyl Boren 
August 19 — 9:00 am   Roxi Nelson 
August 26 — 9:00 am   Joel Rudow 
 
           READERS 
August  5  — 9:00 am   Dori Thorngren 
August 12 — 9:00 am   Rhonda Stoltzfus 
August 19 — 9:00 am   Dave Stoltzfus 
August 26 — 9:00 am   Nancy Meyer 

      Worship Assistants 

 
 

REFRESHMENTS 
August  5  — 9:00 am   Fred & Cathy Trott 
August 12 — 9:00 am   Vicki Nelson  
(*Congregational Luncheon with Youth & Family Candidate) 
August 19 — 9:00 am   Linda Archer 
August 26 — 9:00 am   Joy Nelson 
 

USHERS  
August  5  — 9:00 am   Fred Trott & Jerry Embree 
August 12 — 9:00 am   Richard Gesch & Owen Pendergast 
August 19 — 9:00 am   Fred Trott & Sue Moorcroft 
August 26 — 9:00 am   Richard Gesch & Owen Pendergast 

ALL ARE  
WELCOME! 

“Women’s Hui” 
 

The women are taking a 
break for the months of 
June, July, & August. 

They will begin to meet 
again in September. 

“Men’s Hui” 
Men will meet on  

Tuesday,  
August 28th, 

 6:00 p.m.   
at the church 

KLC’s 2012-2013  
MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY  

 KLC’s new Membership Directory is 
finally ready! Mahalo nui loa for your patience. 
They will be available for pick-up on the Greet-
ers’ Table Sunday mornings.   
 For KLC’s beloved Members, Associ-
ate Members, and “snow angels” who are cur-
rently off-island, feel free to request your copy 
through Genevieve (at: 
klc@kiheilutheran.org or 
879-7979) when you are 
on-island as she would 
be glad to reserve a 
copy for you.  

“Dare to love and to be a real friend. The love you 
give and receive is a reality that will lead you clos-
er and closer to God as well as those whom God 
has given you to love.”             -Henri J.M. Nouwen 



S
U

N
D

A
Y

 
M

O
N

D
A

Y
 

T
U

E
S

D
A

Y
 

W
E

D
N

E
S

D
A

Y
 

T
H

U
R

S
D

A
Y

 
F

R
ID

A
Y

 
S

A
T

U
R

D
A

Y
 

 
 

 
1

 
2

 
3

 
4

 

5
 

6
 

7
 

8
 

9
 

1
0
 

1
1
 

 

1
2
 

1
3
 

1
4
 

1
5
 

1
6
 

1
7
 

1
8
 

1
9
 

2
0
 

2
1
 

2
2
 

2
3
 

2
4
 

25
 

2
6
 

2
7
 

2
8
 

2
9
 

 
3

0
 

3
1
 

 

K
I
H

E
I
 L

U
T

H
E

R
A

N
 

C
H

U
R

C
H

  

A
U

G
U

S
T

 2
0
1
2

 

“W
h
e
re

 A
ll 

K
n
o
w

 T
h
e
y
 

a
re

 B
e
lo

v
e
d
  

C
h
ild

re
n
 o

f 
G

o
d
” 

4:
30

 P
M

—
F

in
an

ce
 T

ea
m

 
5:

00
 P

M
—

W
ei

g
h

t 
W

at
ch

er
s 

7:
00

 P
M

—
Y

o
u

th
 P

la
n

n
in

g
 

5:
00

 P
M

—
W

ei
g

h
t 

W
at

ch
er

s 
 

7:
30

 A
M

—
P

ra
ye

r 
H

u
i 

5:
00

 P
M

—
T

o
n

g
an

 U
M

C
 

7:
00

 P
M

—
C

h
u

rc
h

 C
o

u
n

ci
l 

4:
00

 P
M

—
C

o
m

m
u

n
it

y/
 

   
   

   
   

   
  O

u
tr

ea
ch

 T
ea

m
 

6:
30

 P
M

—
W

o
rs

h
ip

 T
ea

m
 

7:
00

 A
M

—
W

ei
g

h
t 

W
at

ch
er

s 
9:

00
 A

M
—

P
ra

ye
r 

S
h

aw
l H

u
i 

5:
30

 P
M

—
M

au
i S

u
m

m
er

  
 

M
as

te
rw

o
rk

s 
7:

00
 P

M
—

A
d

u
lt

 S
u

d
y 

H
u

i 
 

7:
00

 P
M

—
K

o
re

an
 U

M
C

 

7:
00

 A
M

—
W

ei
g

h
t 

W
at

ch
er

s 
9:

00
 A

M
—

P
ra

ye
r 

S
h

aw
l H

u
i 

5:
30

 P
M

—
M

au
i S

u
m

m
er

 
   

   
   

   
   

  M
as

te
rw

o
rk

s 
7:

00
 P

M
—

A
d

u
lt

 S
tu

d
y 

H
u

i 
7:

00
 P

M
—

K
o

re
an

 U
M

C
 

9:
00

 A
M

—
W

o
rs

h
ip

 
10

:4
5 

A
M

—
C

o
n

g
re

g
at

io
n

al
 L

u
n

ch
eo

n
 

fo
r 

Y
o

u
th

 &
 F

am
ily

 M
in

is
tr

y 
C

an
d

id
at

e 
1:

00
 P

M
—

K
o

re
an

 U
M

C
 

5:
00

 P
M

—
T

o
n

g
an

 U
M

C
 

7:
30

 A
M

—
P

ra
ye

r 
H

u
i 

5:
00

 P
M

—
T

o
n

g
an

 U
M

C
 

9:
00

 A
M

—
W

o
rs

h
ip

 
1:

00
 P

M
—

K
o

re
an

 U
M

C
 

5:
00

 P
M

—
T

o
n

g
an

 U
M

C
 

7:
00

 A
M

—
W

ei
g

h
t 

W
at

ch
er

s 
9:

00
 A

M
—

P
ra

ye
r 

S
h

aw
l H

u
i 

7:
00

 P
M

—
A

d
u

lt
 S

tu
d

y 
H

u
i 

7:
00

 P
M

—
K

o
re

an
 U

M
C

 

9:
00

 A
M

—
W

o
rs

h
ip

 
1:

00
 P

M
—

K
o

re
an

 U
M

C
 

5:
00

 P
M

—
T

o
n

g
an

 U
M

C
 

4:
00

 P
M

—
S

p
ir

it
u

al
 G

if
ts

  
   

   
   

   
   

  T
ea

m
 

7:
00

 P
M

—
C

o
n

te
m

p
la

ti
ve

  
   

   
   

   
   

  M
in

is
tr

y 
   

  

5:
00

 P
M

—
W

ei
g

h
t 

W
at

ch
er

s 
6:

00
 P

M
—

M
en

’s
 H

u
i 

7:
30

 A
M

—
P

ra
ye

r 
H

u
i 

5:
00

 P
M

—
T

o
n

g
an

 U
M

C
 

5:
30

 P
M

—
A

d
m

in
is

tr
at

iv
e 

 
T

ea
m

 
 

7:
00

 A
M

—
W

ei
g

h
t 

W
at

ch
er

s 
9:

00
 A

M
—

P
ra

ye
r 

S
h

aw
l H

u
i 

5:
30

 p
m

—
M

au
i S

u
m

m
er

 
 

M
as

te
rw

o
rk

s 
7:

00
 P

M
—

A
d

u
lt

 S
tu

d
y 

H
u

i 
7:

00
 P

M
—

K
o

re
an

 U
M

C
 

7:
00

 P
M

—
S

L
A

A
 

7:
00

 P
M

—
S

L
A

A
 

7:
00

 P
M

—
S

L
A

A
 

7:
00

 P
M

—
S

L
A

A
 

7:
00

 P
M

—
M

u
tu

al
 M

in
is

tr
y 

5:
00

 P
M

—
W

ei
g

h
t 

W
at

ch
er

s 
6:

00
 P

M
—

P
ro

p
er

ty
 T

ea
m

 
7:

00
 P

M
—

S
p

ir
it

u
al

 G
ro

w
th

  
   

   
   

   
   

   
T

ea
m

 

N
E

W
S

L
E

T
T

E
R

 D
E

A
D

L
IN

E
 

P
as

to
r 

D
av

e 
o

n
  M

ai
n

- 
   

   
   

  l
an

d
  

K
E

O
L

A
H

O
U

 F
O

O
D

 P
A

N
T

R
Y

  
9:

00
 A

M
—

W
o

rs
h

ip
 

1:
00

 P
M

—
K

o
re

an
 U

M
C

 
5:

00
 P

M
—

T
o

n
g

an
 U

M
C

 

7:
30

 A
M

—
P

ra
ye

r 
H

u
i 

5:
00

 P
M

—
T

o
n

g
an

 U
M

C
 

11
:0

0 
A

M
—

Y
o

u
th

 w
it

h
 

Y
o

u
th

 &
 F

am
ily

 M
in

is
-

tr
y 

C
an

d
id

at
e 

4 
P

M
—

Y
o

u
n

g
 A

d
u

lt
s/

M
ar

ri
ed

s/
F

am
ili

es
 w

/ 
Y

&
 F

 M
in

. C
an

d
id

at
e 

8:
00

 A
M

—
P

ar
so

n
ag

e 
 

 
W

o
rk

 D
ay

 

7:
30

 A
M

—
P

ra
ye

r 
H

u
i 

5:
00

 P
M

—
T

o
n

g
an

 U
M

C
 

7:
00

 A
M

—
W

ei
g

h
t 

W
at

ch
er

s 
9:

00
 A

M
—

P
ra

ye
r 

S
h

aw
l H

u
i 

5:
30

 P
M

—
4

-G
iv

en
 

5:
30

 P
M

—
H

u
la

 
7:

00
 P

M
—

A
d

u
lt

 S
tu

d
y 

H
u

i 
7:

00
 P

M
—

K
o

re
an

 U
M

C
 

7:
00

 P
M

—
S

L
A

A
 



ANSWER KEY 



Kihei Lutheran Church 
220 Moi Place, Kihei, HI  96753 

Phone: 808/879-7979 
Fax: 808/879-1803 
E-mail Address: 

klc@kiheilutheran.org 
Website Address: 

www.kiheilutheran.org 
Parsonage: 

2218 Auina Place, Kihei, HI  96753 
Phone: 808/875-7753 

Staff 
Pastor                                          Dave Krueger 
Church Administrative Asst.      Genevieve Kim 
Music Coordinator      Beth Wills 
  

Worship Area Coordinators 
Assisting Ministers  Pastor Dave 
Chime Choir Director Beth Wills 
Choral Choir Director       Kathy Krueger 
Communion Assistants  Betty Misner 
Flowers  Charlotte Wright 
Greeters  Dawn Misner 
Keiki Care  Kathy Krueger 
Readers  Sanni Tharp 
Refreshments  Vicki Nelson 
Ushers  Duane Chaney  
Bread Coordinator Evelyn Kaya 
 

Other Contacts 
 
 

Treasurer Lance Ziegler 
Financial Secretary  Steve Webb 
Hula Group  Sally Handley 
Newsletter Editor  Genevieve Kim 
E-mail Prayer Chain   Pastor Dave 
Youth Group    Barbara Rudow  

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP                      9:00 AM 

To Kahului 

Hwy. 31 

S. Kihei Rd. 

To  
Wailea 

KLC 

Pacific Ocean 

To Lahaina 

Not to 
scale 

Kihei Lutheran Church 
220 Moi Place 
Kihei, Maui, Hawaii   96753 
(808) 879-7979 
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                              “Where all know they are beloved children of God” 
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